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Hi Lizbeth,
 
Please process.
 
Thanks,
 

      

Jessica Gonzalez
Clerk of Boards
Planning Department 
1700 Convention Center Drive – 2nd Floor, Miami Beach, FL 33139
Tel: 305-673-7550 /  www.miamibeachfl.gov
It's easy being Green!  Please consider our environment before printing this
email.

 
 
 
 

From: LENNY T <ecthom522@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 5, 2022 7:11 PM
To: HPB <HPB@miamibeachfl.gov>
Subject: FL's History
 

[ THIS MESSAGE COMES FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL - USE CAUTION WHEN REPLYING AND
OPENING LINKS OR ATTACHMENTS ]

Dear Board Member,
 
Why do you think so many millions, if not billions, of dollars are spent on travel to
Europe?  Because of its history.  To ignore the economic benefits of retaining a
country's history is short-sighted.  
 
Architecture is everywhere; it's where people live and work, where they spend their
days and nights.  It is also the most highly visible and definitely public product of our
history.  To continuously see it torn down suggests shame and  greed.  But if the
reason is "progress", let's just be glad Europe hasn't been progressive about holding
on to its historic character.  It does wonders for many of their economies.
 
Think again about the Al Capone house.  It is a part of Florida's history.  And so much
tangible history has already been destroyed there, don't add this one to the fire.
 
Sincerely,
E. Thomas
USA   
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